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1. No unvaccinated child in a school setting has been responsible for transmitting measles

2. The current source for the Washington "outbreak" is a measles strain from the Ukraine
identified as D8

3. The Disneyland measel cases were traced to the B3 strain from the Philippines.

4. If the Oregon legislation is TRULY concerned with public health they would be looking at
INTERNATIONAL TRAVELERS entering the US with fevers/illness.
We already have high vaccine coverage in OREGON as evidenced here today. 

Where in this bill is the  protective measure written that prevents these outbreaks from
recurring? It is not, which is why I request that you kill this bill. 

Laurie Nuske 
Tigard, Oregon
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